

Headteacher: Matthew Peet Tedworth Green, Leicester, LE4 2NG

**2** 0116 235 6350

♠ office@dsatmowmacrehill.org

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you of some changes in Leadership that will be taking place at the start of the new academic year.

Mrs. Hackett joined us 2-years ago as Deputy Headteacher, in that time she was promoted to acting Head of School as I began working more with other schools in the Trust.

After a very successful year as Head of School - Mrs. Hackett has now secured her own school as the substantive Headteacher of Danemill Primary in Enderby - a school which is also part of Discovery Schools Trust. I am sure you will join me in wishing her many congratulations and the best of luck for her new adventures.

With regard to the leadership of Mowmacre Hill Primary school, I will be returning to the school for 4-days a week and will lead the school alongside Mrs. Ewing who will take the role of Deputy Headteacher.

Whereas, I am sad to see Mrs. Hackett leave our Mowmacre Family, I know she will be a great asset to Danemill Primary - I am also excited to return to Mowmacre Hill on a more permanent basis as the school continues to go from strength to strength.

Kind regards,

Matthew Peet

**Executive Headteacher** 



